MICHIGAN LAW

MICHIGAN INNOCENCE CLINIC

UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN

October 18, 2018
David A. Moran « Director

Larry Hale #844194

St Louis Correctional Facility
8585 N Croswell

St Louis, MI 48880

Dear Mr. Hale,

Thank you for submitting a queslionnaire to the Michigan Innocence Clinic at the University of
Michigan Law School. I regret to inform you that, after carefully reviewing your questionnaire,
we have concluded that your case does not meet the criteria for use in the clinic.

I wish you the very best as you pursue your case,

Sincerely,
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David A. Moran
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